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As a taxpaying, longtime citizen of Oregon, I am vehemently opposed to this bill. I’ve 

seen left wing groups continually use this kind of language to bring offensive, 

pornographic material into public schools - even for the very young. These materials 

promote deviant sexual behavior and are viewed as a grooming method of youth by 

people of faith. This also violates the FCC ban on indecent communication. 

Democrats will never stop with their promotion of perversion and We the People will 

never stop fighting their poison! 


